
The mission of the Niagara Military Affairs Council is to support the growth and prosperity of the 
Niagara Falls Air Reserve Station and its personnel. Creating a positive economic impact on the 
WNY community is the vehicle to the future. Working together with their members, strategic 
business partners and the community, NIMAC continues to build and be the foundation of future 
missions. 
 
NIMAC's advocacy efforts are responsible for major accomplishments to the benefit of the 
community, such as a $200 million economic impact per year since 2005.  
During the period of 1999 – 2013, NIMAC obligated $1.2 million for their efforts on behalf of NFARS 
and the community, resulting in $100 million of Federal investment. 
NIMAC has demonstrated a verifiable track record of generating economic investment in the region 
to the benefit of the State, local communities and the NFARS.  
 
NIMAC is celebrating 25 years of advocating for military personnel and the NFARS's contributions to 
our community. 
 


